
Money Talks
20 money conversations

for kids, whānau and families





Talking about whānau 
and finances

Should children  
get an allowance 

(pocket money) from 
their parents and  

at what age?





Talking about whānau 
and finances

Should children  
have an eftpos card 

and at what age?





Talking about whānau 
and finances

If you have a family, 
how did this impact 

your finances? 





Talking about whānau 
and finances

Have you ever taken a 
parental leave break? 

How did this affect 
your finances?





Talking about whānau 
and finances

How did parental leave 
affect your KiwiSaver 

or investments?





Talking about whānau 
and finances

How important  
do you think it is to 

talk to your kids  
about money? 





Talking about whānau 
and finances

What money lessons 
have you passed onto 

your kids?





Talking about whānau 
and finances

How do you talk  
about your financial 

situation with  
your kids?





Talking about whānau 
and finances

How do you talk to 
your kids about their 
future and what role 
money plays in that?





Talking about whānau 
and finances

Do you encourage the 
spend/save/share 

model for kids money?





Talking about whānau 
and finances

What do you  
find challenging  
about managing  

your money?





Talking about whānau 
and finances

Is there anything  
you wish you had 

learned earlier in life 
and if so, why?





Talking about whānau 
and finances

What is the biggest 
lesson your whānau 

taught you about 
money?





Talking about whānau 
and finances

What is one good thing 
your whānau did 

financially that you 
want to emulate?





Talking about whānau 
and finances

What is one thing  
your whānau did 
financially that  
you want to do 

differently?





Talking about whānau 
and finances

What was the biggest 
money surprise when 

it came to having kids?





Talking about whānau 
and finances

What do you wish 
you’d done differently 

with managing your 
money before going on 

parental leave?





Talking about whānau 
and finances

If you’ve had kids, 
what’s your money tip 
to first-time parents? 





Talking about whānau 
and finances

Are you confident  
that you can support 
your family if you are 

unable to work?





Talking about whānau 
and finances

If you have a family, 
have you thought 

about Life Insurance 
and a will?




